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I..PORTANT NOTICE

We should like to draw your attention to the following

wruling” which has just been received from the London Beth Din.

"The London Beth Din wishes to advise that Limudei Kodesh (Jewish

Studies) can only be taught to non-Jewish children (children who

are not halachically Jewish) when their application for Geirus has

been approved".

This is a binding halachic ruling and must be put into

practice straight away.

<l

p.p. EXECUTIVE N.U.H.T.

All correspondence to: N.U.H.T.. Marlborough Cottage. 2, Queen Elizabeth’s Walk, London, N16 5BR.
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HCADMARTER

THE KING DAVID HIGH sCHOoOL
CHILDWALL ROAD

LIVERPOOL

L13 sz

TELEPHONE ! §81-122 Y490

29. 12, 16,
Ths Headmaster,

Xing David High Schesl,

Liverpesl,

Dear Xr. NN,

Fellewing the binding halaohic ruling issued by the Lenden
Beth Din regarding the teaching ef J;ﬁinb Studies te nen-Jewish children, we
are new ne lenger allewed te teach Jev;lh Studiea te the pupils listed an the
4§ attathed sheet, Weuld yeu therefere, please make tha necessary arrangeaents

to implement this ruling,

Teurs sinocerely,

Al -
Wl . \6.%(1}\0{.
S /‘(W




e e — THE KING DAVID HIGH SCHOOL
NEADMASTER CHILDWALL ROAD
= o LIVERPOOL
TELEPHONE: 031722 7498 L L15 BUZ
: 6th Janu 1
Rabbi C. Simons, AT

Dear Rabbi Simons,

Further to our telephone conversations
on Sunday last, I think it best to put into
writing my message to you. The Chairman of
Governors has ruled that, until such time
a8 the Governors acting in concert with the
King David Foundation Committee may authorise
any change, all pupils who have been members
of a Jewish Studies class at the School shall
be entitled to remain so and no pupil is to
be excluded or discriminated against in any
way. Any separation of a pupil, even
theugh he remain in the same room, would be
considered as exclusion.

I understand that the matter will be
discussed at the next meeting of the King
David Foundation Committee, but meanwhile no
Jewish Studies class is to be taught other
than in accordance with the above ruling.

In any case, I shall expect a teacher
assigned to a class to remain in charge and
control of that class.

Yours sincerel

, Headmaster
c.ce Mr. S. Kaufman, Mr. M. Rothbard,
« R. Taiar.
lsg. &. Lacha, Mr. Uhujiiis ,
Mr. NSNS, Mro. SRS .

Letter from Headmaster.
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HEADMASTER

TELEPHONE: (51-722 7498

WITHOUT PREJUDICE

f)"D

THE KING DAVID HIGH scHooL
CHILDWALL ROAD

LIVERPOOL

L15 suz

6th Jamuary, 1977

3
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Yours 8inmcerely,
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The Jewish Studies Staff
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